
DSC Faculty Meeting 
March 6, 2017 

499 DSL – 2:30 PM 
 

I. The following faculty members attended the meeting: P. Beerli, 
G. Erlebacher, M. Gunzburger, C. Huang, A. Lemmon, J. Peterson, T. Plewa, 
B. Quaife, D. Slice, S. Shanbhag, X. Wang and M.Ye.  
.  
 

 
II. Announcements and Discussion: 

 
Minutes from 2/6/17 meeting were approved. 
 
Announcement that Computational Thinking and Game Design 
advertisements were sent out. 

 
Discussion again about possibly combining an MS/BS program.  No Progress. 
 
Announcement that David Amwake and Eitan Lees went to the Career Fair in 
Tampa and Miami and are getting 250 emails. 
 
Gordon announced our new Undergraduate Scholarship for $2,500 (one time) 
and went over criteria. 
 
Announcement that 2 Graduate students have accepted so far, 7 offers for 
TA’s were made, 5 offers non-support and 1 with fellowship. 
 
Gordon announced we will have a part in the summer orientation. 
 

                  Hackathon on February 17 went well. Received 250 emails to use. 
 

                  Ming Ye said there might be a pizza party in March for the Undergrads. 
   
       Announcement that Michael McDonald is in charge of SC’s logo design 
 

Gordon announced the Communication Department was making a short                     
promotional video of our department. If we like we will have them to do 
more. 
 
Discussion concerning incorporating GFDI into our department. Majority in 
favor of a meeting and going to the next step. 
 

VI.             Meeting Adjourned. 


